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There is an awful lot of technical jargon to read through here. I can not at this time make an educated not informed comment in
regards to this/these projects. I find my home is in the middle of your solar thermal area on the eastern side of Twentynine Palms
and the MCAGCC. None of the neighbors understand or even know about our properties being eaten up by this energy rush. I find
that offensive at best because as the wife of a US Marine and many of my neighbors service both currently Active and retired alike
fought for our rights to due process. Please check with the entity that provides you with information for notice because none of the
people in these areas have a clue.

Would you please consider attending one of our CAWYV meetings to explain to our area the potential impact so that we may be
able to comment on all this?? We have some legal issues going on currently brought to our attention by the MCAGCC's
proposed expantion and apparently we have the same issues here. I have seen nothing in our local papers in the legal notice
column of any sort. The Desert Trail qualifies as "newspaper of record” in this area.

area.
Thank you,

Jennifer Godfrey



